

1 Complete the sentences with the Present Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- 0 Peter plays (play) football on Saturdays.
 1 They _____ (go) to the cinema every weekend.
 2 He _____ (read) the newspaper in the morning.
 3 She _____ (not like) tennis.
 4 We _____ (speak) French.
 5 He _____ (have) a lot of friends.
 6 My grandparents _____ (not use) computers.
 7 Elina _____ (hate) history lessons.
 8 Her friends _____ (not enjoy) maths lessons.
 9 Our teacher _____ (give) us a lot of homework.
 10 I _____ (not know) the answer to your question.

/10

2 Complete the sentences with do, does, don't and doesn't.

- 0 We don't like our new house.
 1 _____ the new student want to play football with us?
 2 I use Skype a lot. _____ you use it?
 3 My brother _____ go to university. He's still at school.
 4 We _____ speak French but we speak Chinese.
 5 _____ you and your friends use the internet a lot?
 6 Where _____ they live?

/6

3 Complete the dialogue with the correct questions.

- A: Hi! I'm Mark. ⁰ What's your name ?
 B: Hi Mark. My name's William.
 A: ¹ _____ ?
 B: I live in Chester.
 A: ² _____ near the school?
 B: Yes, we do. We live in that big house over there.
 A: ³ _____ ?
 B: Yes, I do. I play football and basketball.
 A: ⁴ _____ football?
 B: Every day.
 A: And ⁵ _____ ?
 B: At the sports club in town.
 A: What ⁶ _____ at the weekends?
 B: I usually relax at the weekends.
 A: How ⁷ _____ your friends?
 B: I contact them on Facebook and Skype.

/7

4 Complete the short answers to the questions.

- 0 A: Do you use your laptop at school?
 B: No, I don't .
 1 A: Do you like school?
 B: Yes, _____ .
 2 A: Does your brother play football?
 B: No, _____ .
 3 A: Do they live in your town?
 B: No, _____ .
 4 A: Does your mother work?
 B: Yes, _____ .
 5 A: Do you and your friends like this music?
 B: No, _____ .
 6 A: Does the internet help you in your studies?
 B: Yes, _____ .

/6

5 Complete the sentences with the plural form of the nouns in brackets.

- 0 She's got a lot of friends . (friend)
 1 They have very interesting _____ . (life)
 2 The _____ here are very beautiful. (woman)
 3 My grandmother tells us _____ . (story)
 4 The town has four _____ . (church)
 5 They hunt wild _____ . (camel)

/5

6 Complete the sentences with the correct words. The first letter of each word has been given.

- 0 They go to discos because they like dancing _____ .
 1 Jane loves f _____ . She makes her own clothes.
 2 They are b _____ people and they never have time to go out.
 3 The island people have a t _____ lifestyle.
 4 She is a s _____ person. She is always with her friends.
 5 I don't like shopping in town. I usually buy things o _____ .
 6 I love r _____ books.

/6

TOTAL SCORE

/40

Reading

- 1 Read the article. Are the sentences true (T) or false (F)?

LIFE IN A MAASAI VILLAGE

The Maasai people of Africa are famous all over the world. They speak a language called Maa and they live in Kenya and Tanzania. They are usually tall and thin and they often wear a shuka (shukas are the traditional red clothes of the Maasai).

Today I am in a Maasai village in Kenya. It is only six o'clock in the morning but it is very hot. The Maasai people get up early with the sun. I can see two old men with mobile phones near a tree. The other people in the village are busy. Every morning, the men take their animals – cows, sheep and goats – out of the village to find food and water. At the end of the day they bring the animals back to the village. There are lions in the area and lions like eating cows! The Maasai love their animals and a man with lots of animals is rich.

Maasai women have a lot of work. They make houses for their family, they collect water, wood for the fire and food like herbs and roots, they wash clothes and they cook for their family. The Maasai have only two meals a day – one in the morning and one in the evening. They usually drink the milk from their cows and sometimes eat meat from their animals.

- 1 Maa is the language of the Maasai. ____
- 2 The Maasai come from Kenya and Tanzania. ____
- 3 They are usually short and thin. ____
- 4 Some Maasai use mobile phones. ____
- 5 The women take the animals out to find food. ____
- 6 The Maasai like eating lions. ____
- 7 The Maasai women make the houses. ____
- 8 The Maasai have one meal a day. ____
- 9 The Maasai eat meat and drink milk. ____

/9

Listening

- 2 Listen to two people. Choose the best answer to the questions.

- 1 Where does Jane live?
 - a in college rooms
 - b in a house with other students
 - c with her family
- 2 Where does she usually study?
 - a at home
 - b in the library
 - c in a café
- 3 What does she do most evenings?
 - a She watches TV.
 - b She does her college work.
 - c She goes to the cinema.
- 4 What sport does Andy always do on Saturdays?
 - a golf
 - b basketball
 - c tennis
- 5 What does Jane do on Sunday mornings?
 - a She studies.
 - b She goes swimming.
 - c She relaxes at home.

/5

Communication

- 3 Complete the dialogue with the correct words.

- Josh:** Good morning, Sam. How ¹ _____ you?
- Sam:** I'm fine, ² _____.
- Josh:** ³ _____ is my friend, Fiona.
- Sam:** Hi there. ⁴ _____ to meet you.
- Fiona:** And you, Sam.
- Sam:** Are you from England?
- Fiona:** No, I'm Australian.
- Sam:** Well, ⁵ _____ you later.
- Josh:** Bye, Sam. ⁶ _____ a good time.

/6

TOTAL SCORE

/20